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Three out of four car seats 
are not used correctly!
� Unsure how to install a car seat?
� Unsure of safety seat laws?
� Cannot afford a safety seat?
� Have a child under 8 years old?

ZOOM INTO 
CAR SEAT SAFETY

If you answered yes to any of these, 
you should attend.

Date: Tuesday, 
September 29, 2020
Time: 10 a.m.
Location: FVSUAG ZOOM

To register contact:
Brenda Maddox at
maddoxb@fvsu.edu
– or –
Call or Text: “CAR SEAT” 
to 478-235-8695


